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Representative Hahn:

This version is identical to LRB–1001/1, except for the appropriation amounts and
the text of the delayed effective date.

Please note that, under section 16.47 (2) of the statutes, any bill that creates an
appropriation or increases the cost of state government by more than $10,000
generally may not be passed by either house of the legislature until the budget bill
passes both houses unless the governor or the joint committee on finance recommends
the bill’s passage.

If you have any questions or redraft instructions, please contact me.

Mark D. Kunkel
Legislative Attorney
Phone:  (608) 266–0131
E–mail:  Mark.Kunkel@legis.state.wi.us


